
Dear Councillors Devi Sharma and Ross Eadie,

We are writing to strongly encourage and state our support for the City of Winnipeg to 
fund the completion of the Chief Peguis Trail from Main St. to Brookside Blvd. in 2018. 

Phase 1 was completed six years ago and our community has since anticipated an 
extension of the roadway to allow for better access to surrounding areas, further retail, 
residential and commercial development and a strengthened sense of community.  It’s no 
secret that the completion of this project would greatly impact the economic, social and 
physiological health and continued growth of North Winnipeg. 

As members of the community, we want to see our area thrive and this is a crucial step 
in putting us on par with other parts of the city. The completion of the Chief Peguis Trail 
would have an invaluable impact for not only members and groups within Seven Oaks, 
but also for the rest of the city. 

We appreciate the efforts you’ve made to make this a priority. We want to see the Chief 
Peguis Trail extension receive funding in 2018 and we support your position on this matter.

Sincerely,

Please return your signed letter of support to the Seven Oaks School Division office at 830 
Powers St. or scan and email it to donna.herold@7oaks.org with the subject line ‘CPT Support.

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________


